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IMPORTANT PUBLIC NOTICE  
 

 

The Honorable Lahore High Court, Lahore has restrained 

the University of Health Sciences, Lahore from declaring 

the result of MDCAT 2017. The Schedule for admissions 

into Public Sector Medical & Dental Colleges of Punjab 

shall be re-notified in the light of the decision of the 

Honorable Lahore High Court, Lahore. 
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